New Zealand Society of Notaries

PO Box 77-111
Mt Albert
Auckland 1350

3 March 2020

Dear Notary
MASTERCLASS AND DINNER

I warmly encourage you to attend the Masterclass at Auckland on Friday 3 April 2020 which
will be conducted by Australian members of the Australian and New Zealand College of
Notaries (ANZCN). You should have already received a registration form and details about the
Masterclass.

The New Zealand Society of Notaries will be holding a dinner at the Pullman Hotel after the
Masterclass and attached to this e-mail will be an Invitation to Dinner. Again, I encourage you
to attend and at present I am arranging an after-dinner speaker who will be interesting. For
those Notaries who want to attend the Masterclass and dinner, after the Masterclass there will
be a gap of about one hour and then there will be canapés and cocktails followed by a three
course dinner. The food at the Pullman Hotel is excellent and the whole event will be held at
Top of the Town which is at the top of the Pullman.

You are warmly invited to bring your partner to the dinner and any other guests so please
complete the registration and RSVP for the dinner soon. Also, for out of Auckland Notaries
the Pullman Hotel is offering a discounted rate of $230.00 per night including GST so I look
forward to welcoming you on Friday 3 April 2020.

ith kind regards

Stewart Germann
President
New Zealand Society of Notaries
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